
Town	of	Stockbridge	Historic	Preserva6on	Commission
Minutes	of	Mee6ng	of	September	19,	2022

The	Town	of	Stockbridge	Historic	Preserva7on	Commission	held	a	public	Zoom	mee7ng	on	Monday,	
September	19,	beginning	at	4:00	PM.		Present	from	the	Commission	were	Chairman	Carl	Sprague,	
Jorja	Marsden,	Chantal	Rhine,	Pam	Sandler,	and	Secretary	Peter	Williams.		The	mee7ng's	agenda,	date,
7me	and	place	were	duly	posted	by	the	Town	Clerk	on	the	Town	website	at	least	two	business	days	in	
advance	of	the	mee7ng.				Chairman	Sprague	presided	over	the	mee7ng.		

Minutes

The	Commission	unanimously	approved	the	draL	minutes	of	its	mee7ng	of	June	15,	2022.

6	Arthur	Fiedler	Lane	

The	Commission	considered	an	Applica7on	for	Altera7on	with	respect	to	the	coPage	(“the	CoPage”)	at
6	Arthur	Fiedler	Lane,	filed	with	the	Commission	on	August	11,	2022.		The	applica7on	was	filed	by	the	
owners	of	the	CoPage,	Michael	and	Ellen	Mar7n.		Anthony	Barnaba,	architect	for	the	Owners,	
aPended	the	mee7ng	and	spoke	in	favor	of	the	applica7on.		

The	Commission	members	had	previously	reviewed	the	Applica7on	and	its	suppor7ng	exhibits,	and	
Mr.	Barnaba	summarized	them	at	the	mee7ng.			The	es7mated	date	of	the	oldest	part	of	the	CoPage	
according	to	the	Assessor	is	1965.		The	CoPage	is	not	listed	in	any	Historical	Commission	records.			
Based	upon	the	presenta7ons	made	and	documents	reviewed	at	the	mee7ng,	the	Commission	
determined	by	a	unanimous	vote	that	the	CoPage	is	not	a	Significant	Historic	Building	under	Ar7cle	
XXII	of	the	Town	Bylaws	(Historic	Preserva7on	and	Demoli7on	Delay).			

Adjournment

The	Commission	adjourned	the	mee7ng	at	4:15	PM.	

Dated:	Stockbridge,	MassachusePs
December	11,	2022

Peter	C.	Williams
Peter	C.	Williams,	Secretary


